
 
 
 
6 January 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a very happy Christmas holiday and are 
ready for new year ahead. 
 
I am very excited about our topic this half term. We are studying the local 
Fishing heritage of Hull with a focus on History. For more details on our topics 
this half term, please see the curriculum overview sheet. 
 
If any of you have any photographs or books etc, which we could kindly 
borrow for a few days, I would be very grateful. Resources linked to this topic 
are a little thin on the ground! 
  
We hope to visit the maritime Museum and Artic Corsair in Hull as part of 
these studies. 
 
Can I please remind you to make sure each item of clothing your child brings 
to school is labelled with your child’s name. There was so much lost property 
at the end of last half term and a name label makes it so much easier to 
reunite lost things with their owners! 
 
Our PE this half term is indoor dance but the children will still require an 
outdoor kit for break time and lunch time field activities. Please make sure 
your child has a named indoor and outdoor PE kit in school at all times so 
they have the option to participate in games which require a change of 
footwear and trousers. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 
ask. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Leitch and Miss Wright 
 


